
NOTICE 
Further Invitation for Public Submissions 

 
APPLICATION TO 

AMEND ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION LICENCE 2 AND  
ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION LICENCE 1  

 
The Economic Regulation Authority is seeking further public comment on an application by 
Western Power to amend its distribution and transmission licences. 
 
Western Power has revised its original request to remove the requirement to have its trouble 
call fault management plan approved by the Authority.  It is now seeking to replace clause 22 
of Electricity Transmission Licence 2 and clause 25 of the Electricity Distribution Licence 25 
with the following.    
 

1. The licensee will operate and maintain a trouble call fault management system.  
2. The licensee must provide prior notification to the Authority if it intends to outsource 

its trouble call fault management system. 
 
A copy of Western Power’s revised letter of request can be obtained from the Authority’s  
web site.  
 
Submissions on the licence amendment are invited from all interested parties and must be 
received by 4.00pm Wednesday 23 September 2009 WST.  Submissions should be in both 
written and electronic format and directed to: 
 
Assistant Director Licensing 
Economic Regulation Authority 
Level 6 Governor Stirling Tower  
197 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
 
Email:         publicsubmissions@era.wa.gov.au  

Confidentiality 

In general, all submissions from interested parties will be treated as in the public domain and 
placed on the Authority’s web site.   

Where an interested party wishes to make a submission in confidence, it should clearly 
indicate the parts of the submission for which confidentiality is claimed, and specify in 
reasonable detail the basis for the claim. 

The receipt and publication of any submission on the Authority’s web site shall not be taken 
as indicating that the Authority has knowledge, either actual or constructive, of the contents 
of a particular submission and, in particular, whether the submission in whole or in part 
contains information of a confidential nature and no duty of confidence will arise for the 
Authority in these circumstances. 

mailto:publicsubmissions@era.wa.gov.au
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7886/2/20090903%20Western%20Power%20-%20Revised%20Trouble%20Call%20Fault%20Management%20Plan%20Request.pdf
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For further information contact: 

 

General Enquiries 
Mr Mick Geaney 
Assistant Director Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
2 September 2009 
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